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Certificate II Automotive  
 

Becoming a motor mechanic is a dream career for two of our  
P-TECH students.  

 
Recently Brock and Tyler commenced a Certificate II in 

Automotive (Motor Mechanics) at the Gordon and this week 
they had the opportunity to tour the state of the art facilities at 
Blood Toyota where they will be doing their regular “hands on” 

work placements.   
 

They had the opportunity to see the service division in full swing 
including the  express bays where full services are carried out by 
two mechanics in a one hour turn around.  They also visited the 
new and used car service division to see the mechanics in action 

there.   
 

Thanks to the support of mentors Barrie and Shane our students 
will be able to experience an amazing opportunity to gain 

workplace skills. 
 

Thanks again Blood Toyota for joining our group of P-TECH 

industry supporters.    


